
 
CONGLETON & DISTRICT U3A 

UPDATE TO COMPUTER SYSTEM & WEBSITE 
 
 

We are pleased to tell you that the upgrade to our computer system and the website, has now 
been completed successfully, after extensive testing of all features (old and new) by the SAMP 
team. Members are again welcome to login. 

Once logged-in to the website, Members will find that there are a number of new features and 
improvements. The first thing you may notice is that some content has been shifted to different 
pages to ensure that we will fully comply with the new General Data Protection Regulation 
which comes into force on 25 May 2018, such that all Members’ personal data (including 
photographs) are kept secure, and only accessible when you are logged into the website. 

You can now tell us if you are a member of CADW (the Welsh Government’s historic 
environment service). Just login and click on My Information in the left-hand menu. On the 
small pop-up menu, click Check My Details and set the CADW option to Yes. 

There are also changes for the Membership Secretary and System Administration, and for 
Group Leaders. The Group Coordinator will let you know what the latter are in due course. 

Should you have any questions or problems regarding any aspect of the system or website, 
please do not hesitate to contact your S.A.M.P. team via Judith Provis. 

Thank you for your patience. 

23 April 2018 

http://www.congletonu3a.org.uk/index.php?page=contact&id=1837

